
                              American Gymnastics Parent Organization Meeting Minutes 

                                                                         
 

 
        

Date: 11/6/12 

Discussions:  

 Open Gym: We still have many slots open for volunteers. I will send along another reminder with 

available slots in the next week. If you’re signed up for the 3:30 time slot, please arrive ~3:15 in time to set up. 

If you’re signed up for the 7:30 time slot, please remember to disassemble and clean the popcorn machine. 

*Donations are always needed if you’ve not donated yet. You can drop donations off in the kitchen, clearly 

labeled AGPO Concessions. Soda, waters, candy bars and fruit snacks are needed, and fruit snacks are one 

of our sellers. We’ve continued to make ~$150 per week. 

Fundraisers: ~$1100 was made by the Mohegan Bus Trip, so thank you to everyone who participated! 

The Pumpkin Patch was a great first attempt! We “just about” broke even, being $21 in the negative. Live and 

learn! Also Thirty-one and Pampered Chef sales go to your mandatory fundraiser fee, which is $75, due 

January 15.  

Gym Gift: Robin is planning on purchasing a new vault table with the AGPO donation from last year!  

December and January Parent meetings are critical, as we’ll be talking about the Invitational in detail. 

Please try to attend! There will be snacks at the December meeting. Meeting dates:  

Important Dates:  20th Anniversary American Invitational at the XL Center Feb 2&3, Mandatory Fundraiser fee 

of $75 due end of January, AGPO meetings:  12/5, 1/8, 2/12, 3/6, 4/9 & 5/8 @ 6:30. 

 

-Jane Tu, Secretary 


